
     

 

2 December 2015 

 

 

Notice for an upcoming public meeting regarding the Wandong - Heathcote Junction natural 

gas project 

 

Date: 7pm, Tuesday 8 December 2015 

 

Venue: Wandong Public Hall, Rail St, Wandong 

 

 Meet the Project team 

 Learn about the benefits of connecting to natural gas 

 Understand the Project timeframe and construction activities 

 

Australian Gas Networks Limited, with the financial support of the Victorian State 

Government, will be expanding their natural gas network to include Wandong Heathcote 

Junction. APA Group is the Operator for the gas asset owner Australian Gas Networks 

Limited, and as such will be managing the day to day activities of the project. This Public 

Meeting is a great opportunity to learn about the project activities involved and the 

advantages of connecting to natural gas. The construction works are expected to start early 

in 2016. 

 

We hope to see you at the meeting. 

 

Source: http://wandong.vic.au/local-news/ 


